
 

 

 

 

 

George Heriot’s School Parents’ Association 

Session 2023/24 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
A very warm welcome to George Heriot’s School. 
 
At George Heriot’s, we are more than a School, we are a community. You will find that 
there are many opportunities to get together, make friends and celebrate the successes of 
the school throughout the year. 
 
We are very keen, as a Parents’ Association (PA), to do as much as we can to help you feel 
part of our community and become as involved as you wish, in supporting the aims of the 
PA. 
 
You will find us providing refreshments from our new Wickets Café at Goldenacre every 
Saturday morning that games are on. Wickets Cafe is based in the cricket pavilion and is 
supported by parent volunteers, who typically offer a couple of hours of their time, once a 
term.  New helpers are always welcome, and it is a great way of making new friends.   
 
Another invaluable service provided by volunteer parents (but not part of the PA) is the 
Thrift Shop, situated in the Goldenacre Cricket Pavilion, where you can buy/sell good 
quality 2nd hand items of uniform and sports kit on Saturday mornings.  Additional 
information about the Thrift Shop can be obtained by contacting them at  
thriftshop@george-heriots.com.  Again, new helpers are always welcome.   
 
We orgasnise several events throughout the year including a Quiz Night for parents and 
guardians, Christmas fair and our biennial GHSPA Ball. We are always looking for people 
to join in when it comes to organising these events.   
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at ghspa@george-
heriots.com 
We look forward to welcoming you to our school. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Emanuela Crolla 
George Heriot’s School Parents’ Association Chair 
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